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2025 Georgia Chapter Portfolio Contest
The 2025 Portfolio Contest has begun!! We have seven individual entrants this year (up from five last year) and one Club entry (down from two last year). There are sixty-eight (68) total company selections. Twenty-eight companies appear only once in the portfolios and the remaining selections appear in at least two portfolios.
During January, all of the portfolios increased in value. A spreadsheet containing all of the portfolios can be viewed in the News and Articles section of the Georgia Chapter webpage.
Thanks again to all of our entrants in the 2025 Portfolio Contest and we wish all of you BetterInvesting.
The Georgia Chapter Board of Directors
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